

"A Home for Learning, Laughing, Caring and Trying"

Head Teacher: Helen Taylor B.Ed Hons

Tel: 0115 917 9881

Email: office@totonbanksroad.notts.sch.uk Email: head@totonbanksroad.notts.sch.uk

September 2025

HARVEST COLLECTION 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

This year we will once again be celebrating Harvest in School. Our Harvest Festival week will begin on Monday 6th October, with special activities and assembly taking place during the week.

Our chosen charity this year is HOPE Nottingham. HOPE supports Foodbanks across Nottingham, helping people out of crisis and directing people to life-changing support. The donation from Banks Road will be donated directly to our nearest foodbank at The Haven Church in Stapleford.

This year HOPE has asked for store cupboard items, such as those listed below;

Tinned meat & fish

Tinned vegetables including potatoes / instant mash

Tinned fruit / custard / puddings

Carton fruit juice / squash

Pasta

Baked beans

Cereal

Sugar

Long-life milk or juice

Instant hot chocolate

Jam

Biscuits

Savoury snacks in packets

Sweet treats

Basic toiletries

Washing powder/pods

Please send your donations in by the morning of **FRIDAY 10th OCTOBER.**

Thank you for your support and for helping to care for others.

Mrs Taylor Head Teacher

